From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/01/2024 4:34:27 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED Onli e Submi ion
11/01/2024

DR michael morris
5 narrabeen park PDE
north narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2023/1778 3 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Dear Kye
Please accept this as a supplementary submission

In our original submission we were under the misapprehension that the 1 8m height proposed
for the privacy screen was higher than permitted for a rear or side fence- however the 1.8m
screen proposed is on top of the existing concrete retaining wall of No3 so that the combined
height would be much more than 1.8m.

We still believe that this screen would be unsightly, ineffective in providing privacy to to
rear/south side balcony of No.3, and detrimental to the view of lake and ocean currently
available to us and No7 between the western aspect of our house and the rear of No 3

We favour leaving screening of the new balcony to that presently provided by our common

fence and plantings
Yours faithfully

Michael and Susanne Morris





